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Nonsuch is a fun, safe and creative school that makes hard work fun 

We laugh, learn and persevere 

We are determined to follow our dreams and be the best we can 

Dates for your Diary 
Whilst every effort is made to give as much notice as possible of these dates, they are sometimes subject 
to change. The school makes every effort to give as much notice as possible. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Bertie - Be There Bear 
        
Swans 99.0% attendance 5 – 9th March   
 
Puffins attendance 98.7% 12th – 16th March  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Term – 2nd  Half 
 

 
19/03      Sports Relief Week 
22/03      Nursery Parent Meeting 9am & 12.45pm 
23/03      Sports Relief Non-Uniform Day  
23/03      FoN Movie Club  
29/03      END OF SPRING TERM 1.15pm 

 

What do these colours mean? 
 

End/start school incl. INSET days              New to list                        Changed date 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Friends of Nonsuch  

Thank you for all the generous donations received for our Easter raffle, the raffle will take 
place after school on Wednesday 28th March. All children should have bought home an 
envelope containing a book of raffle tickets this week, please return the envelope with the 
ticket stubs and money or return the book of tickets if you do not wish to buy them, thank 
you! 
 
Friday 23rd March is our next Movie Club where we will be showing The Secret Life of Pets, if 
you would like your child to attend please return the form via the FON post box ASAP, 
thanks. 
 

  

Summer Term  
 

16/04      FIRST DAY OF SUMMER TERM 
23/04      Multicultural Week 
07/05      SCHOOL CLOSED Bank Holiday 
14/05      Y6 SATs 
22/05       Reception Trip to Gatton Park 
04/06       Y6 Residential Trip     
06/06       Y2 Trip to Morden Hall Park 
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High Quality Teaching 
 

 

 

 

Words 
Leadership & Management 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Science Week 

 

 
For STEM Week (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) the children have 
participated in many fun and interesting activities.  On Monday we had the science carousel 
in which every class rotated around the school, doing experiments ranging from the 
eggcellent egg drop to making newspaper towers. We have also been doing individual 
science projects in class and learning about famous scientists.  Year 6 learnt about Louis 
Pasteur.  Did you know that he created vaccines for several diseases, including rabies? On 
Thursday the astrodome visited and 4 classes had the opportunity to have a “journey into 
space” experience with an astronomer host.  The week has been jam-packed with 
excitement.  Ask your child about it and what they did! 

 
 

Multicultural Week 23rd-27th April 2018 
 

This year we will be holding a multicultural week, to celebrate diversity within our school 
community and the wider world. We are a truly international school with a wide variety of 
languages and cultures represented with both the staff and pupils. 
 
We have many exciting events planned for the week, including a Bollywood Dance Workshop 
but we would love parents to be able to support us with this. If you think you can help in 
anyway at all please do get involved! 
 

 We are looking for families who are able to speak other languages.  
 Parents who may have links to restaurants or are able to prepare/share food with the 

children. 
 Families who have experience of living in another country. 
 Families who are able to share their religious beliefs/traditions with the children. 

 
If you are able to help please let us know - 
office@nonsuchprimary.sutton.sch.uk   or contact Mrs Dillon (Nursery) 
 

 

Do you have any questions, feedback, comments or suggestions you would like to bring to 

our attention? Please fill in the form on our website, under the ‘Contact us’ heading. 

Alternatively you can email us: office@nonsuchprimary.sutton.sch.uk 
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 Year 5 Eco Project 

 
 

 
 
 

  

  

We were devastated by the awful pictures on Newsround of animals killed by 
plastic pollution and we couldn't resist helping out, so we put together a speech 
and slide show which we presented to the whole school. We helped out at the 
disco by recycling all the plastic bottles and the FONs are looking into using 
paper cups at the next event!  We hope to get our campaign out further to the 
world. Us two kids can make a change so why can’t you? Even the smallest kids 
can have a big voice - let’s change the future of our planet together! 

 By Matilda and Hannah (Year 5 Swans) 

  

Hannah & Matilda’s work has inspired other groups in Y5 to research and create 
other presentations on environmental problems.  Visit the Y5 Swans’ class 
webpage to see more of their hard work! 

 Miss Evans 

 

 

 


